
Dear Students, Principles, Teachers, and Guidance Staff,


The Woodstock Horticultural Society (WHS) is currently seeking high school students 
wishing to fulfill their volunteer hours with us.  We are seeking a student/s who are 
technologically adept and would be able to build a simple website featuring the WHS.  
The website would feature a landing page and several clickable features.


We are also seeking a student/s who feel they could support, contribute, and or create 
a successful social media campaign for us.  One that generates more community 
awareness and or interest.  This could include Instagram, flower photography or other 
original ideas.


The WHS has been meeting since 1883 and is a chapter of the Ontario Horticultural 
Association.  The OHA is a volunteer charitable organization that encourages interest in 
gardening and related environmental issues with horticultural societies and like minded 
organizations by providing leadership and education.  


It is my personal hope that the WHS is successful with its desire to become more 
technologically adept and accessible to all, and that this success is driven and 
supported by local youth.  I hope that this connection between the WHS and local high 
school volunteer students can be used as a model for other local societies in the OHA 
to connect with their local high school students.  Societies that are very much in need 
of basic technical support services.  


As a thank you to the student/s involved a reference letter detailing the work provided 
will be written by me, Lesli Fisher, President of the WHS, member of the Ontario 
College of Teachers, and TVDSB teacher.


Interested students please contact me through the information provided below.


Sincere thanks to all who assist us with this project. 


Lesli Fisher


Primary contact:

Lesli Fisher, President, Woodstock Horticultural Society 

lesli_fisher@rogers.com

647-261-6614


Secondary contact and mailing address:

Carol Henshall, Secretary, Woodstock Horticultural Society

chenshall@sympatico.ca

519-533-0356

792 Cambridge St. 

Woodstock, ON, N4S-4V6
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